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Maintenance grading work - various locations 
 
Project Summary 
Maintenance grading activities on local gravel 
roads will commence shortly. Roads will be 
inspected prior to the start of work and 
maintenance carried out in sections based on 
required grading treatment. Grading is 
conducted to repair potholes, corrugations and 
to improve drainage, improving our road 
networks for all users. 
 
Roads being graded as part of this program 
include: 
 
Cooroy & Cooroy Mountain 

• Cooroy Mountain Road 
• McPauls Road 
• Lukes Road  
• Pear Tree Lane   
• Haywood Road  
• Marara Street  
• Bagnalls Road  
• Tree Frog Lane  
• Ferrells Road  
• Wust Road  
• Musa Vale Road 

Tinbeerwah  
• Coveys Road 
• Tinbeerwah Road  

Doonan 
• Hollett Road 

Lake Macdonald 
• Bidners Road 

 
 

Scheduled Work 
This work is part of an annual road grading 
maintenance program. The work is scheduled to 
commence on 30 May. Grading work will take 
place between 6:30am and 3:30pm and is 
subject to favourable weather and operational 
conditions. 
 
Traffic impacts 
Traffic will be slowed and redirected into one 
lane through the work zone whilst grading 
activities take place. Traffic control will be in 
place to ensure the safety of motorists and we 
ask that drivers obey the instructions of traffic 
control staff when travelling through active work 
sites. 
 
Council is committed to minimising disruption 
and wishes to thank road users for their patience 
and understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact us 

Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  
(Subject line: Maintenance Grading) 

Customer Service: 5329 6500 
   
Stay updated: 

Web:  noosa.qld.gov.au/WIP 
Social: www.facebook.com/noosacouncil 
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